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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government’s 2024-25 Budget includes a record investment in public education, 
with $1.5 billion for maintenance and local upgrades to support growing communities.  

As part of its commitment to high potential and gifted education (HPGE), the government is 
investing $50 million in the HPGE Partner School program.  

Project overview 

Stage 1 

Construction for Stage 1 of the upgrades at Windsor High School is progressing well: 

• minor upgrades to 3 science laboratories in Building L were finished and ready for Day 
1, Term 2 

• upgrades to 2 art rooms in Building M will be ready by the end of June 

• upgrade to food technology preparation area in Building D has started 

• upgrade to chaplain room in Building C has started. 

It is expected that Stage 1 will be completed mid-2025. 

  

Before: art room upgrade. After: art room upgrade. 
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Image: upgraded science lab. 

Stage 2 

Design is progressing for Stage 2, which will be tendered mid-year. 

Schematic design, the first phase of designing, has finished for Stage 2A, the 3 music rooms 
with breakout spaces. The construction contract tender is scheduled to go out in July 2025. 

Stage 2B upgrades are halfway through schematic design: 

• upgrades to 2 science laboratories, three preparation rooms and a Science Technology 
Engineering Mathematics (STEM) classroom  

• upgrades to 2 woodwork rooms, 2 metalwork rooms and storage space  

• upgrade to administration building 

• upgrade to domestic food technology area 

• entrance enhancement with upgrade to school street parking and improvements to 
kiss-and-drop traffic flow. 

More information    

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.   

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the details below.   
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